
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Friday, October 8, 2021. 

______Congratulations Gateway!  In just the first three days of our fundraiser you’ve raised over $2000 

dollars!  Way to go.  Check out our school progress in the commons as well as our top raisers.  

Remember, the top three fundraisers get all the level prizes as well as a special grand prize!   And now 

for our top classes to date!  In fifth place, with just over $200 - H. Baker; in 4th place, with $220, is 

Dockter; in third place, with $245, is Pratt; in 2nd place, with just 5 dollars more, $250, is Lunder, and our 

top class today with $400 dollars is Sweeney!  The Gateway Gorilla is yours for the next week.  He will be 

there soon with treats!!  Who will win this next week?  Spend the weekend getting more donation.  Get 

your $25! 

______ Attention 8th Grade Gateway Reads Committee: You should have received an email 

invitation to join us for today’s meeting in the library. Please eat your lunch first and then come 

to the library today for our first meeting. 

  

______ There is a Yearbook Club meeting on Monday from 2:50-4:00.  The reporters, 

photographers, and communications committees will all be meeting.  Make sure you have a 

ride home promptly at 4:00. 

______ If you ride the 5:00 PM Sports Activity bus after practice, you must sign up at the Front 

Desk by 1:00 PM.   

______ If you would like to join a club, check out the Club Calendar on our website under 

Students / Activities &Clubs / Club Calendar for dates, times, and locations of meetings.  

______ If you love math, think about joining the Math Club on Wednesdays during 6th Grade 

Lunch in Room 413. 

______ If you are in 7th or 8th grade and would like to try out for Soccer, Girls Volleyball, or Boys 

Basketball, now is the time to complete the registration requirements.  Make sure we have a 

current physical on file and complete the required forms on RankOneSport now.  The first day 

of practice for Soccer is November 3, and Basketball and Volleyball start November 8.  These 

are all cut sports so the best way to ensure success is to show up ready to play on the first day 

of practice.  

 ______ Attention 6th graders!  The social is next Thursday the 14th from 3:00-4:30. Make sure you have 

purchased your tickets from the Gateway Home Page using the payments link!  We are looking forward 

to fun games, music and food!  See you there! 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 



 

 

 


